
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Esher Rugby Club are very excited to announce that they will be delivering a new Tag Rugby Club at 

Cleves. The sessions will start on Thursday 21st September afterschool and will run for 12 weeks. 

The cost of this club is £72.00. As there are limited spaces in the clubs, registration will operate on a 

first come, first served basis.  

If you would like your child to attend please click on https://www.clubs-hub.com/esher  

If you have any issues booking, please contact community@esherrugby.co.uk  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Joseph Pegg 


